
STATE OF NEW JERSEY 
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DIVISION OF PENSIONS AND BENEFITS 

HELPING MEMBERS PLAN FOR THEIR FUTURE 

• For Public Employees’ Retirement System (PERS) and Teachers’ 
Pension and Annuity Fund (TPAF) members in the first half of their 
careers we suggest The EDGE seminar. This seminar includes 
information on recent changes to the pension systems and protection 
from identity theft. 

• For PERS and TPAF members approaching retirement eligibility, we 
recommend attending a PRE-RETIREMENT SEMINAR. 

• When retirement is just around the corner, PERS and TPAF members 
can get the facts at a RETIREMENT WORKSHOP. 

• Police and Firemen’s Retirement System (PFRS) members can attend a 
RETIREMENT PLANNING SEMINAR at any stage of their career. 

• Employees attending a RETIREMENT SEMINAR OR WORKSHOP may 
bring a guest (spouse, friend, financial advisor). Please be sure that you 
indicate this on the Registration Form so we can assure that there is 
enough seating for all attendees. 

• Our staff is also available to come to your location and present any of 
our seminar programs for your employees. For details please contact us 
at: pensions.nj@treas.state.nj.us 

• Certifying Officers and Human Resource personnel who are responsible 
for Pension administration or reporting should attend one of our 
EMPLOYER TRAINING CLASSES or request that we come to their 
location for more personalized assistance. 

• Seminar schedules and registration information can be found on our 
Web site at: www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions — click on SEMINARS 
AND WORKSHOPS.  


